
The Board at its meeting of May 14, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 

 

 

 

 
 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Ratify the four collective agreements that TTC staff have successfully negotiated with its 
unions which are within the mandate given by the Labour Relations Sub-Committee; 

2. Approve the recommendations as set out in the Confidential Attachment; and 

3.   That the recommendations set out in the Confidential Attachment remain confidential until 
such time that the Amalgamated Transit Union, Local 113 ratifies the new collective 
bargaining agreement”.




